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Thank you for your continued support of Mitsubishi PC interface boards. 
Production of a certain model of the software package for PC interface board will be discontinued. 
 
1. MODEL TO BE DISCONTINUED 
 

Product Model Alternative product 

MELSECNET/H interface board software package SW0DNC-MNETH-BV SW0DNC-MNETH-B 

 
For the update version software of SW0DNC-MNETH-B, please consult your local Mitsubishi 
representative. 
 
2. SCHEDULE 
• Order acceptance: Through October 31, 2016 
• Production discontinuation: November 30, 2016 
 
3. REASON FOR DISCONTINUATION 
The demand for the relevant model is tremendously decreasing. 
 
4. REPAIR SUPPORT 
The model described in this bulletin is ineligible for repair. 


